
Dear Carers and Parents 

One of the applications the school uses to support communication between families and the 
school is the Erskineville Sentral Parent Portal. 

Throughout your child's time at Erskineville Public School, you will use the Parent Portal to 
access your child's twice-yearly reports and to make appointments for parent teacher interviews.  

We are now making available the ability to advise the school of your child's absences.   

 
You can access the Sentral Parent Portal by:  
 

1) Downloading the Sentral for Parents App  
 
or 
 

2) The website: https://erko.sentral.com.au/auth/portal 
 
 
If you do not already have an account with our Parent Portal, please log onto the internet and 
register for access: https://erko.sentral.com.au/auth/portal?action=register 
 
Instructions to download and register the Sentral for Parents App: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JPi6X4Gm5Mg&t=6s 

 

Note:  

- You must use a valid email address to create your username. 
- Once successfully registered you will be prompted to enter your username (email 

address) and the password you created. 
- To see information from the school and to link to a specific child, please enter the access 

key provided.  Every family has today been sent an additional access key for the 
parent that may not already have their own access key.   

- Please note that the access keys are case sensitive so copy it into the box provided on 
screen, exactly as it appears in this letter. 

-  

Should you experience difficulties or need assistance, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school office.   

 

Kind Regards 

 

Erskineville Public School 

 

https://erko.sentral.com.au/auth/portal?action=register
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JPi6X4Gm5Mg&t=6s

